
To help our drop off and pick up be even more efficient for you and safe for our students, we’ve 
updated our procedures.  The drop off/pick up procedures are as follows, also check the map below:  

•  There will be only two lanes in the driveway. The right lane will be drop off/pick up only.  The left 
lane will be pull-through only.   

•  Students can be dropped off/picked up along the sidewalk on the right hand side.  They need to 
exit the right side of the car.  If the doors are blocked on that side, the parent needs to get out of the 
car, open the door, and walk their child to the sidewalk. 

•  The pull through lane is pull through only, no parking or drop off/pick up. Cars in the pull 
through lane need to be moving. 

•  All students need to wait on the sidewalk along the school to get picked up.  No students will be 
allowed to wait on the sidewalk on the other side of the driveway. 

•  Do not drop off children in the parking lot.  You will need to park and walk your child across the 
parking lot and to the school. 

•  Only cars with handicap stickers or license plate will be allowed to park in the handicap parking. 

Thank you for your help with keeping all of our students safe.  The safety of your children is one of 
our top priorities at Edgemont Elementary School! 

  

  




